Dear Sirs,

| would like to express my sincere
thanks to all those behind the scenes
who were responsible for the Bonfire
and Fireworks in Eldwick last Saturday.

As an Eldwick resident with young
children it is a real comfort to know that
Bonfire Night will be an enjoyable but
safe evening with youngsters well out of
harms way. This years event was as
good as ever and it is now firmly part of
the family calendar.

| am not quite sure exactly who
masterminded the event but on behalf
of the hundreds of other people who
attended, please pass on my
congratulations for a job well done.

BILL ROBINSON

MANORLANDS PROFITS
FROM BONFIRE

The Annual Bonfire and Firework
display was yet again a success thanks
to the helpers, sponsors etc.

Manorlands will receive a donation
once the balance has been worked out.
The Eldwick Junior Football Club had a
successful raffle, Two prizes are as yet
unclaimed and are now behind the bar
in Birches.

P.S. Many thanks to the person who
dumped the large gas cooker on the rec.

Birches New Year’s Eve in the Memorial Hall

FULL CIRCLE Live Group

60s/70s theme clothes from Charity Shops
Tickets £2.50 available from Birches and Local Shops

K SUTCLIFFE

Prop: Graham Sutcliffe

Heating

Plumber
Sanitary Engineer & Reg'd Gas Installer

15 Heaton Drive, Eldwick,
Bingley BD16 3DN
Tel: 01274 569328 Mobile: 0850 562882
Fax: 01274 564501

M.O.T. TESTING IN CENTRAL BINGLEY
(While-U-Wait, if required)
WILKINSON + WHITLEY LTD
Lime Street Garage, Off Park Road, Bingley

Servicing, General Repairs
Body & Accident Repairs & Paint Spraying
to your own specification

BL Suspension Repairs & Inflation :
-
Telephone: 562787 %

New & Used Cars Supplied

| required

SCOUTS
12TH BINGLEY (1ST ELDWICK)

Please Help! Can you spare an evening
during the week? As the new Akela at
Eldwick Cub Pack, | am alone. | have
24 boys and a waiting list but unless |
can find an assistant before Christmas
the village will be without a Cub Pack.

As a former Venture Scout in Eldwick
and Assistant Cub leader, | was asked
to rejoin the group to keep the pack
running. Unfortunately | am not as
superhuman as some parents would like
to think and | cannot continue alone.

We meet on Thursday evenings from
6.45 - B.15pm.

There are no special qualities
except enthusiasm and
enjoying children enjoying themselves,
anything else is a bonus or can be
learnt on the job!

If you can help please contact me,
Sally Stewart Bfd 821432, or look out for
Cubs round the village on activities, |
will be close by.

MAWSON ATTWELL & CO

BUILDING, E
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1 HEATON CRESCENT,
ELDWICK
Telephone 563450/595600













